
Notice: 

Office Closure for Board Day 
 
 

Dear Visitors, 

Please be informed that our office will be closed to the public on Wednesday, January 
15, 2025, for our Monthly Board Meetings. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause. 

For assistance, feel free to reach out to us via email. 
 
 
We appreciate your understanding and look forward to serving you in person 
tomorrow. 

 

 
Thank you, 

Maryland State Board of Dental Examiners 


